
Site Council 

May 5, 2021 

 

Attending:  Jayci Roberson, Principal; Paula Smith, School Board Member; Krystale 

Neitzel, Site Council President; Renée Babin, teacher 

 

Principal’s Report 

● State assessments:  3rd and 4th grade have finished; 5th grade still has math to 

take.  Results should arrive May 24th, per Darcie Krauss.  These early results will 

help drive programming for next year.  Teachers appreciated getting testing 

done in a shorter window of time so that instruction could continue with less 

interruption. 

● This is teacher appreciation week.  Our PTO has been sharing lots of love with our 

amazing staff.  Students have been showing appreciation and love for staff as 

well.   

● Kindergarten update:  We have 21 students fully enrolled for next year; 9 partially 

enrolled; 5 from Kennedy EC; 2 transfers approved but not yet enrolled; 37 

total/25 attended orientation day.  Transfers are coming from Kennedy 

enrollment area. 

● 5th grade moving up day is Thursday, May 27 at 9:30 AM.  It will be held on the 

front lawn; four people per family will be allowed to attend.  In the event of poor 

weather, it will be held in the gym.   

 

School Board Report 

● Last board meeting went over the ESR application. Kathy Johnson, finance 

person, attended the meeting to present the financial implications of the 

application. 

● Air quality report was approved. 

● The board is making plans for how to pay the significant gas bill that was 

received for use this winter.  Funds may need to be moved around. 

● Kelly Walker, the new Native American Student Services person, was introduced 

at the last board meeting.   This department provides resource for Native 

American youth, such as tutoring and other services and programs. 

● A report was given regarding redesign.  High schools have been experimenting 

with class times for next year.  Jayci shared some exciting and innovative ideas 

she has for redesign at Woodlawn in the next few years. 

 

Site Council Report 

● Contact has been made with the new representative from ICL (community 

partner) and she will start attending meetings next year. 

 

 

 

Next meeting is in September  


